
 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter: Spring Term 2, Week 5 

 

What have we explored this week? 

 

We had our very first trip in Nursery this week! The children absolutely loved visiting the Senior 
Boys’ School in Ashford. There was great excitement over the big coach! When we arrived, we 
were met by some of the staff from the Senior Boys’ School who had a fun-filled morning planned 
for us. We listened to “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt” – one of our favourite stories in Nursery! We 
then made bear headbands and went on our own bear hunt around the grounds. After our 
adventure we enjoyed a picnic lunch and had some time to run around on the big lawns. We said 
a big thank you to our hosts and made our way back to the coach where most of the class had a 
lovely snooze on the way back to school! We hope you all enjoyed reading your very own “We’re 
Going on a Bear Hunt” book to remember your first school trip.  

 



 



Things to remember 
 Please note that if your child has had diarrhoea or vomited, they need to be kept home for 

48 hours. This is important to prevent the spreading of viruses and is NHS and school 
policy.  

 Please remember to pack a spare change of clothes in your child’s bag in case of accidents, 
or messy play! 

 A reminder that morning session pick up is at 11:45am and full day pick up is at 3pm.  
 If your child is potty training, please put your child in a non-pop vest to promote 

independence. 
 A reminder to continue to replace pull up nappies with tabbed nappies. This way, we don’t 

have to fully undress your child when they are wearing more layers during winter. 
 Assembly at the main school building continues on Thursdays and Fridays. Please drop 

your child off at the main school building between 8 and 8:20 on these mornings.  
 Can we kindly ask for you to refrain from bringing toys into Nursery. We are finding it 

tricky to keep track of them and cannot be responsible if they go missing or break. 
 We go to the Library every Thursday, so please send your library books back on a 

Wednesday or a Thursday so that the children can choose a new book. 
 Thank you so much for sending in the pictures of your child for their timeline poster! We 

would like to invite the parents to come and have a look at our projects on Monday 25th 
March at drop off time in the morning.  

 Grandparents Morning is on Wednesday 27th March from 10:45 to 11:30, finishing at pick-
up time. Join us in making some Easter baskets and an Easter egg hunt! If a grandparent is 
not able to make the event, another relative or friend is welcome. If this is not possible, 
please do not worry as all children will still have lots of fun with the teachers! 

 A reminder that if your child is at the age to be moving up to Reception in September, you 
are invited for tea with Mrs Wyatt on Monday 25th March from 2:15 to 2:45 in the Prep 
School.  

 A warm welcome to Miss Naomi and Miss Keyla who will be joining the Nursery team for 
the Summer Term to replace Miss Chetwin who is moving to Year 1. Miss Naomi and Miss 
Keyla are also two of our fabulous after-school club teachers whom many of our children 
already know and love. They have many years of experience working in nurseries and we 
know they will be the perfect addition to the team! 
 

What are the teachers doing this 
weekend? 

Mrs Slater is going to the theatre  

Miss Chetwin is packing for her 
trip back home to Cape Town next 

week 

Miss Carla is going to the cinema 
with Tait 

Miss Nataliia is doing a yoga 
course 

Book of the week:  

 


